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I am on fixed income and strongly oppose HB 2025 which calls for increases to the 

gas tax, payroll tax, privilege tax, vehicle use tax, registration fees and the creation of 

a transfer tax. 

The gas tax would be increased from its current rate of 40 cents per gallon to 55 

cents and after 2029, the tax would be indexed for inflation using the Consumer Price 

Index. This is not a bi-partisan bill. Where do you democrats come up with these 

ideas to alienate your constituents. I left California and under your leftist agenda, 

Oregon is as bad as the state I tried to get away from.   


